
 
 

 

 

VACANCY FOR A COUNCILLOR DUE TO 

INSUFFICIENT CANDIDATES AT 

ELECTION 

 

TO BE FILLED BY CO-OPTION 

 

 

Kimpton Parish Council will consider filling by co-option a casual vacancy for a 

Councillor at its meeting to be held 

 

on   Wednesday 11th May 2022, 7.30pm  

 

at   Kimpton Memorial Hall, Hall Lane, Kimpton, Herts, SG4 8RD 

 

 

Those who are interested in serving the community in this way and want to 

become a candidate for co-option should email clerk@kimptonpc.org.uk to 

obtain an application form for candidacy. Completed application forms should 

be returned to the Clerk by  

 

Wednesday 4th May 2022 
 

Information on eligibility, the role of the Parish Council and its schedule of 

meetings may be obtained from the Clerk and/or the Chairman or 

www.kimptonpc.org.uk  

 

 

Parish Clerk: Carina Helmn  

clerk@kimptonpc.org.uk     

 

Chairman:   Cllr Ian Corbett  

chairman@kimptonpc.org.uk  
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